










 

 

 

 

July 8, 2021 

 

Mr. Michael Cusack 

Guidance in Giving.  

225 Snedecor Ave. 

Bayport, NY 11705 

 

 

Dear Mr. Cusack,  

 

I am pleased to write a letter for Jon Van Beaver. The approach of your campaign is very 

informed and efficacious.  

Jon mirrors and models your approach in every way.  

He is a committed Christian, highly intelligent, and very dedicated. 

He is a great representative of Guidance in Giving.  

Our situation is somewhat unique. We have a mission parish, a large semi-autonomous African 

Community, and a large Latin Community.  

We felt a unique approach was needed. Jon accommodated us and helped put a plan into 

operation.  

Obviously, we were challenged by the Covid pandemic; less people at mass; fewer people were 

able to attend the receptions.  

In spite of this we are doing well and will continue to improve.  

John organized events well. He was prepared and followed through.  

We appreciate his efforts. We wish him well in Memphis.  

Our campaign will continue into the Fall.  

Thank you for your support.  

 

In Christ,  

 

 

 

Monsignor Francis J. Scollen, Pastor 

 

CC: Michael Messano  

  

 

 

St. Peter Parish 

St. Andrew the Apostle Mission 

“Many people, One family in Christ” 
929 Main Street 

Worcester, Massachusetts 01610 
508.752.4674    stpeters_standrewsparishes@verizon.net  
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Michael Cusack,
President Guidance in Giving
225 Snedecor Ave.
Bayport,, NY 11702 
 
Re Jon VanBeaver
 
Dear Mr. Cusack:
 
 
Jon VanBeaver  was assigned to Holy Family and St. Stephen Catholic Parishes as
our campaign director for the Legacy of Hope campaign in the Diocese of
Worcester. 
 
While I was not a pastor twenty years ago when the Diocese had its last capital
campaign, I was very well informed by friends who were running that campaign in
their parishes. Based upon information shared, I was not looking forward to the
experience.
 
However, I found Jon's preparation, presentation, and professionalism combined a
knowledge of the approach your company was to take, I found the experience most
helpful and surprisingly easy to manage and a joy to participate in.
 
Jon ran our campaign with an easy confidence and inspired our parishioners to be
very generous. To date, we are well on our way to our target in both parishes.
. 
I highly recommend Jon for his professionalism and integrity and I commend him
and all of you at Guidance in Giving for your talent and enthusiasm. I am glad to
have been part of the group working with Jon. 
In the Lord, 
 
                                                                                    Sincerely,
 
 
 
                                                                                    Rev. Msgr. Robert K. Johnson,
Pastor
                                                                                    Holy Family Parish
                                                                                    St. Stephen Parish






	FrDonRecLetter
	LOH Recommendation LTR Block Three



